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Planning Comments

From: Melissa Cooper
Sent: 01 December 2023 16:01
To: Anna Horn; Planning Comments
Subject: 23/03273/PAC 6 To 8, 10A, 10B Victoria Road & 10, 65, 65A, 67A, 67B, 67C London 

Road

No comment. 
 
Melissa Cooper 
Senior Conservation Officer 
Strategic Planning  
 
Sevenoaks District Council |Council Offices |Argyle Road | Sevenoaks |TN13 1HG 
www.sevenoaks.gov.uk  
 
 
This advice is without prejudice to the decision making processes of the local planning authority and in no way 
prejudices any future determinations or decisions made by the local planning authority.  
 
You are advised to seek your own independent advice on any issues raised in this email. 
 
 


